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Pavement Preservation Project Road Closures 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Beginning on August 21, portions or several county roads will be closed to through 

traffic or will be subject to traffic delays due to construction in support of the 2017 Pavement 

Preservation Project, which will improve 21 miles of roadways throughout Yolo County.  The dates 

provided below are based on the contractor’s anticipated schedule and subject to change if there are 

construction or weather delays.  Updates will be provided via the county’s road closures webpage: 

www.yolocounty.org/road-closures.  

 

The following roads will be closed to through traffic for construction: 

 

August 21-31: 

 County Road (CR) 29A from I-505 to Buckeye Road 

 CR 29 from CR 95 to CR 98 and east of CR 101A to CR 102 from 

 

September 1-11:   

 CR 89 from CR 26 to CR 27 and CR 31 to the Winters city limits 

 

September 12-21: 

 CR 6 from CR 88 to I-5 

 

September 18-25:  the following roads will open to traffic, but will have lane closures for construction.  

Travelers may experience delays up to 15 minutes in these locations:  

 CR 29A from Buckeye Road to CR 92E 

 CR 92E from CR 29 to CR 29A 

 CR 29 from CR 92E to CR 95 and CR 98 to CR 101A 

 CR 89 from CR 27 to CR 28 

 CR 27 from I-505 to west of CR 92D 

 CR 87 from south of CR 19A to State Route 16 

 Sections of the following roads in the Dunnigan area:  CR 4, CR 88, CR 89 and CR 99W 

 

Detour signs will direct motorists to alternate routes as shown in the attached map.  Access to properties 

and businesses along the closed section of the road will be provided at all times. 

 

Construction costs are approximately $3.8 million and will be funded with $1.5 million from the 

General Fund and $2.3 million from the Road Fund.  The low bid contractor is Northwest Paving Inc., 

from Redding, California. 

 

### 

Attachment: Detour Map 

http://www.yolocounty.org/road-closures

